
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR BID (RFB) NO. 6000000604 
MILLER CANAL WEIR NO. 3 REPLACEMENT, COLLIER COUNTY, FL 

 

The Procurement Bureau of the South Florida Water Management District (SFWMD), B-

1 Building, 3301 Gun Club Road, West Palm Beach, Florida 33406, will receive sealed 

bids up to 2:30 p.m. opening time on March 20, 2014 for the Miller Canal Weir No. 3 

Replacement, Collier County, FL.  The project includes the construction of a three-

barreled, cast-in-place, reinforced concrete box culvert structure with invert elevations of 

2.18 ft. (NAVD). The culverts will be gated with stainless steel double-leaf 8’ x 8’ gates 

and locally automated operation.  The Work also includes the placement of riprap, 

installation of upstream and downstream stilling wells and staff gauges, construction of a 

12’ x 22’ control building with generator and underground fuel tank, cleanup and 

realignment of drainage ditches, and demolition of the existing weir structure.   

 

An Optional Pre-Bid Conference will be held on February 27, 2014 @ 10:00 AM, at 

the Big Cypress Basin Service Center – Administration Building, in the Naples Stanley 

Hole Conference Room, 2660 Horseshoe Drive North, Naples, Florida 34104, for all 

interested respondents.  A site visit will immediately follow.  Transportation will be the 

responsibility of interested attendees.   

 

All bids must conform to the instructions in the RFB.  Interested respondents may obtain 

a copy of the complete RFB (1) at the SFWMD West Palm Beach office; (2) by 

downloading the solicitation from our website at www.sfwmd.gov; or (3) by calling (561) 

682-2715.  The public is invited to attend the bid opening.  Further information on the 

status of this solicitation can be obtained on our web site - www.sfwmd.gov. 

 

 


